

Minutes of General Meeting held 20th August 2012 at the Red House Park Pavilion Community Room

Chairman: Bill Gunn Secretary: Lisa Saunders

1. Attendance: Lisa Ingram (LI), Christine Horton (CH), Graham Carlin (GC),

Keith Wild (KW), Tony Ward (TW), Sunish Patel (SP), Sandra Lloyd

(SL), Jennie Dhanjal (JD), Sonia Vaughan (SV),

2. **Apologies.** Bill Gunn (BG), Ray Wheatley (RW), Mark Sanders (MS)

Due to illness of several members of the group, and no keys being available to access the Pavillion, a short de-brief following the Paws in the Park event was held.

CH informed the group that the profits from the event, after expenses are deducted, are likely to be in the region of £1100. It was agreed that this should be used for the provision of inclusive play equipment as previously discussed.

JD updated that the majority of the stall holders were pleased with turnout and monies taken, also several dogs were potentially re-homed as a result of enquiries on the day. CH confirmed that all stalls had made a donation to the group.

There has been some feedback that advance publicity for the event needs to be improved, this was generally accepted and TW has offered to assist for 2013 with providing media contacts and printing services.

It was agreed that all other outstanding issues should be discussed at the next general meeting on the 1st October. All were reminded that this is also the Annual General Meeting.

3. Date of Next General Meeting

AGM will take place on Monday 1st October at 7pm

Please note, all meetings of the Friends Group will take place in the Community Room located in the new Pavilion located near to the Pages Lane gate.